
 

 

 

 

14th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming you and your children to Year 1 in September. This is a 

significant step in your child’s education as they will moving from the Early Years curriculum to the 

National Curriculum. We would therefore like to invite you to a meeting with the Year 1 team in the 

main school building on Wednesday 26th June at 9am. During this presentation, we will be able to 

explain the differences between Reception and Year 1 and outline how we will support the children 

with this transition. There will also be an opportunity to ask any questions you may have. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Year One Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


